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UMM Student Affairs Committee 

Minutes – December 6, 2013 

IH 203 

 

 
Present:  Becca Gercken(Chair), Sandy Olson-Loy, Cheryl Stewart, David Swenson, Jill 

Beauregard, Sheila Windingstad, Cory Schroeder, Allison Wolf 

 

Absent:  Barry McQuarrie, Nick Jansen, Megan Jacobson 

 

 

I.  Minutes 

 

Allison made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 22, 2013, meeting, Cory 

seconded.  Motion was approved (5-0-0).  

 

 

II.  Minimum Academic Requirements for Student Leaders 

 

Dave reviewed with the Committee the information on Student Leader GPAs, and the 

number of current Student Leaders who may be affected by a minimum requirement.  

The Committee agreed to wait until statistics on Fall Semester GPAs comes out early 

spring before making a recommendation on minimum requirements. 

 

 

 

III. Tobacco Policy Forum 

 

The committee again considered dates for a forum on a Tobacco Free Policy.  It was 

agreed to hold the forum early during spring semester, in order to take the Tobacco Free 

Policy to Campus Assembly at one of the first Assembly meetings during Spring 

Semester. The Committee will have their first meeting of spring semester as early as 

possible to finalize plans for the Tobacco Forum. 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:58pm. 

 

 

Submitted by Marilyn Gremmels 
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